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McCarter & English recognized by the 
Philadelphia Business Journal for Pro Bono 
Work
Philadelphia Business Journal
04.06.2017 
 

McCarter & English was recognized by the Philadelphia Business Journal at its Faces of 
Philanthropy Awards for our pro bono work, and ranked among other leading Philadelphia-
area law firms based on pro bono hours worked by our Philadelphia and Wilmington 
attorneys. Philadelphia associate Katelyn Gillece, a member of the Board of Directors for 
Philadelphia VIP—a Philadelphia pro bono organization that provides legal services for low-
income residents and families facing civil legal problems that threaten their basic human 
needs—accepted the award on the firm’s behalf. We were similarly ranked last year. 


